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I support librarians and this measure.  Book bans are harmful.  No one forces 

children to read every book available to them, but if a parent or organization decides 

a book is inappropriate for their child and succeeds in having it banned, they are 

making that decision for all children - including those who may not seem themselves 

represented as frequently in the books that remain available.  Thank you. 


